
                                            

 
Parents!                                  Parents!  

    
         Don’t miss this workshop!            

 

Family Information Workshop 
                              

 
 

 This workshop is designed to inform parents how to assist their children in succeeding in 
school. Many topics we will be discussed to assist you in the process. This workshop has 
received great reviews from past participants and was stated that the information given is 
“invaluable”.  

 
Topics include: 

• Navigating the Pinellas County Schools website/systems 
• Understanding parent/teacher conferences 
• Dealing with school disciplinary issues 
• Ways to become involved in your child’s education 
• And much more… 

 
Event Details: 

October 6    Gibbs High School,  
850 34th Street South, St. Petersburg 

October 7    Countryside High School 
          3000 SR 580, Clearwater, FL 

October 13   Pinellas Park High School 
                     6305 118th Ave. North. Pinellas Park, FL   

TIME:   6:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

 
REGISTRATION: 

       To register for this workshop, please call (727) 588-6000 Ext. 6484. 
 
 

This workshop is presented by Pinellas County School’s Office of Strategic Partnership/ 
Family and Community Involvement. 


